
From: Peter Zampa <Peter.Zampa@gray.tv>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/8/2016 4:16:00 PM
Subject: Re: State of the Union WRDW

Hi Chaney,

Wanted to reach out on this one more time. I know WRDW is pressing us on this interview – any chance we might be able to 
make this work? They’d love to get her on their airwaves if possible.

Thanks for your help on this,
Peter

Peter Zampa
Washington Multimedia Reporter
(202)-441-8930
Twitter: @PeterZampa
Instagram: peterzampatv

From: <Adams>, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date: Tuesday, January 5, 2016 at 5:19 PM
 
To: Peter Zampa <peter.zampa@gray.tv>
 
Cc: "Godfrey, Rob" <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: State of the Union WRDW


Peter,
 
Thanks for reaching out.
 
We have your request on the radar and we’ll be back in touch regarding the governor’s availability.   
 
Don’t hesitate to reach out anytime we can be a resource.
 
Thanks,
 
Chaney
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